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4th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
I am delighted to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on 13th November, from 17:00 to 
19:00. This event is a wonderful opportunity for you and your child to explore the exciting 
possibilities that our Sixth Form offers.  
 
The evening will feature speeches from our Head Teacher and myself in the Aquinas Hall, starting at 
17:00 and again at 18:30. We will provide valuable information about our curriculum, the overall 
vision for our Sixth Form and the support available to ensure a successful transition into Sixth 
Form.   
 
Throughout the evening, you will also have the chance to tour our facilities, meet our dedicated 
staff, and ask any questions you may have about the progression to Sixth Form and the courses 
available.  
 
Please complete the form, by following the link below, to book onto our Sixth Form Open Evening, 
or to tell us you are unable to attend.  
 
Form - click here  
 
We look forward to seeing you there and hope you will join us in discovering the exciting future 
that awaits your child at our Sixth Form.  
 
 
Warm regards,  
 

 
 
Mr D Hewlett, 
Head of Sixth Form 
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